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The Castle Rock Planning Commission is reviewing potential revisions to the City Zoning Code, Castle 

Rock Municipal Code (CRMC), Title 17. These revisions include: 

 

a. Amendments to CRMC 17.36 which would permit certain light manufacturing uses in the C-1 

Retail Business District, subject to conditions;  

 

b. Amendments to CRMC 17.57 which would permit state licensed marijuana facilities in certain 

zones, subject to conditions; and 

 

c. A new Table of Permitted Uses to consolidate, update, and replace the narrative provisions and 

existing table in the CRMC Title 17. 

 

A copy of the proposed revisions to CRMC 17 can be found on the City website at ci.castle-rock.wa.us and 

is also available for review at Castle Rock City Hall, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 8:30 

a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  The Planning Commission will be conducting a public hearing to receive comments 

on the proposed revisions on Wednesday January 17th at 6 pm in the Castle Rock Senior Center, 

located at 222 Second Ave SW, Castle Rock. In addition, written comments may also be submitted, 

provided that they are received by the City Clerk no later than 4 pm January 16th.  The Planning Commission 

will review all comments received and it is anticipated that the Commission may make a recommendation 

and forward the proposed revisions to the City Council for final review and action, immediately following 

the hearing. If you have questions about the proposed revisions to the CRMC, the public hearing, or if 

accommodations need to be made in order for you to participate in the hearing, please contact Karlene 

Akesson at 360-274-8181 by 9:00 a.m. three days prior to the meeting. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Be Published no later than December 27, 2017 


